
Need help?
Contact us

1300 662 996
info@careopinion.org.au

Visit the Care Opinion website at
www.careopinion.org.au and

click the ‘Tell your story’ button. 

3. Services

Select the suggested service
provider based on your location/
story and press the green + button
to save. If not listed, type the
provider's name.

4. Tags

Add tags to express your thoughts
and feelings.

5. Sign off

Provide a valid email address to
receive updates about your story.

If unavailable, use your phone
number followed by
@invalid.com.

Choose a screen name without real
names or personal details. This will
be used in responses and emails.

How to

on Care Opinion



1. Your story
Story title and content

Enter a title in the ‘What was your
story about’ box.

Write your story in the ‘What
happened. How did you feel?’ box.
You can type, use voice-to-text (on
mobile), or paste from another
document.

You can use picture tiles to help
you to tell your story. 

Simply choose the picture that
best represents what you want to
say, and then drag it up into the
white storytelling box and put it
to:

the left (to say it was good)
to the right (to say it could be
improved)

Using pictures to tell a story

When did your story happen

Select a general timeframe for your
experience.

2. About you

You will be asked who you are in
reference to the story. Share your
age (to identify minors for extra
care) and location (suburb/
postcode only) so the platform can
make appropriate suggestions for
the service provider your
experience may be about.  

This information is never shared
with the service provider or
anybody outside of the Care
Opinion Moderation Team.

Continued overleaf


